

Executive Head Teacher—Mrs Sarah Helm

9th February 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

After half term, we are pleased to be offering a science experiment club to years 4, 5 and 6.

The club will run every Wednesday until Easter (February 21st, 28th, March 7th, 14th, 21st, 28th) from 3.10 until 4pm.

If your child is interested in joining this club, there are 16 spaces available and will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. Response slips must be returned by Tuesday 20th February. We will notify you on this day if your child has been allocated a space.

We hope this is something that your child may be excited and interested to join in with.

Miss Nation and Miss Birch (student teachers)
I would like my child to attended science experiment club.
Name:
Class:
Signature:

Sharing, caring and working together, through a wide range of experiences and opportunities.